

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 🕈

035 772 7740 📞

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

22 November 2021

Dear Parents,

EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS FOR 2022

All parents are responsible to pay school fees, unless full or partial Exemption has been approved by the School Governing Body.

Application forms for Exemption of school fees can be obtained at the financial office.

Parents are requested to complete the application and furnish relevant documentation and return it in an envelope to the financial office as soon as possible for the processing of the request for exemption.

All parents applying for Exemption, will be contacted for an interview with the SGB treasurer, principal and members of the finance committee, before exemption will be approved.

Closing date for applications will be <u>25/03/2022</u>, the last day of Term 1. No applications will be accepted after this date.

All School Fee/Exemption related enquiries: <u>debtors@zulrem.co.za</u>

Kind regards.

MR A PRETORIUS TREASURER